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FOI OPCC Ref: 006/2016  
 
Request  
 
I request that you provide me the running costs of the OPCC for the financial year 
2014/2015 and the projected running costs for the year 2015/2016. 
 
 
Response  
 
Section 1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 places two duties on public authorities. 
Unless exemptions apply, the first duty at Section 1(1) (a) is to confirm or deny whether the 
information specified in a request is held. The second duty at Section 1(1) (b) is to disclose 
information that has been confirmed as being held.  
 
I can confirm that there is information held by the Office of Police and Crime Commissioner 
(OPCC) relevant to your request as identified below.  
 

 Information relating to the OPCC running costs for 2014/2015 can be found on page 
6 of the following hyperlinked document published by the OPCC: 

 
http://www.dyfedpowys-pcc.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2015/09/PCC-for-Dyfed-Powys-
Statement-of-Account-2014-15-Group-Accounts.pdf 
 
 

 Information relating to the projected OPCC running costs for 2015/2016 can be found 
on page 29 of the following hyperlinked document published by the OPCC: 

 
http://www.dppoliceandcrimepanel.org.uk/media/52627/Item-6.pdf 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
(This is a response under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and disclosed on 15/02/16) 
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